MINUTES OF THE COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING HELD ON MONDAY 27TH JULY.
Due to the Covid-19 pandemic this meeting was held remotely.
Present; Cllr Peter White, Sheena Duller, Gwyneth Davies, Clare Rooke and Christian Pateman.
Apologies were received from Cllr Ifan Jones Evans.
Minutes of the previous meeting were agreed to be a true record by Cllr Sheena Duller, seconded by Cllr Christian Pateman.
Vacant Seats.  The clerk has put up the posters advertising the two vacant seats on the Community Council. 
Entrance by Hafod Lower Lodge. Issues are still ongoing regarding the closing of the access gate by Hafod Lower Lodge. There are reports that barb wire has now been placed on the gate. This matter is being dealt with by NRW. Clerk was asked to contact NRW for update.
There are reports that the owner of Glannant Uchaf is still lighting fires and burning materials on a regular basis.
There have also been reports of more 4x4 activity on the mines above Pantglas. Clerk to report to PCSO.
Clerc was asked to chase up complaints sent to CCC regarding unsafe building in Ysbyty Ystwyth. No response has been received.
Grant funding for Community Garden projects was received. Councillors did not think it applies to the community garden by the village hall.
No further business to discuss.

